[bookmark: _GoBack]New Kent Humane Society, Inc. has an emphasis for finding foster homes for animals housed in the county’s public shelter and does not normally accept owner surrendered animals, except in extreme and extenuating circumstances.  Our goal is to reduce the number of animals being euthanized locally.  All of our animals are kept in temporary foster homes until permanent homes can be found for them.

